RE: Robert Smith's Confirmation to the NY Court of Appeals
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----- Original Message-----

From: Elena Ruth Sassower . B, - - .
To: tprecious@buffnews.com

Sent: 1/22/2004 9:45 AM

Subject: Robert Smith's Confirmation to the NY Court of Appeals

Following up my four unreturned voice mail messages left at your Capitol
Bureau office (1/13, 1/14/ 1/16, 1/21: 518-434-6365), culminating in my
very brief conversation with you a short time ago upon calling your
cellphone (518-542-6050), here is, as you requested, my e-mail address:
judgewatchers@aol.com <mailto:judgewatchers@aol.com> .

Kindly e-mail me your news Story on Robert Smith's January 12th
confirmation to the NY Court of Appeals -- as I have been unable to
locate it. If you have written any follow-up stories or columns -- or
if there has been other coverage by the Buffalo News, I would appreciate
your sending them as well.

Thank you.
Elena Sassower, Coordinator

Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc.
(914) 421-1200

1/22/2004 2:24 PM




